
Allen, Meredith 

7/9/2014 10:13:45 PM
Raymond Cho (Raymond.Cho@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Contact for EOC Checklist & EMAP meeting 

Raymond,

Our EOC Activation/Deactivation checklist had listed Ray Fugere as a contact. Should we list 
you going forward?

Also, if we schedule the EMAP meeting on either 7/31 at 1:30 or 8/5 at 10:30 would that work 
for you? I would like to send 2 options to Charlotte and Ken.

I should have information from Angie tomorrow on the meeting with CalOES and FEMA, 
which will hopefully be the week of 7/21.

Thanks,
Meredith
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